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December 9, 2022 

To: Huerfano Board of County Commissioners 
RE: Walsenburg Gym Startup Expenses Donation Request 

Honorable Commissioners: 

Two Peaks Fitness is excited to be working with the County and Huerfano Parks and Recreation District 
to open a fitness center in Walsenburg. We greatly appreciate the support from the BOCC. 

We have identified quite a few startup expenses as part of getting the fitness center operational, to the 
tune of nearly $9,000. Some of the higher priced items include HEPA wall-mountable air filters, a 
receptionist desk, window blinds, locker room benches, and outdoor signage.  

We are participating in the Spanish Peaks Business Alliance’s Holiday Giving Campaign and also have a 
fundraiser planned in January at La Veta’s Mountain Merman Brewery. We hope to raise $3,000 through 
these two activities. We are hoping that the county could also support this effort by donating $4,500 to 
Two Peaks Fitness to assist with startup funding.  

Again, we deeply appreciate the support from the County in bringing a fitness center to Walsenburg! 

 

President and Chair 
Two Peaks Fitness 


